
 
Date- 28/01/2023.  

C 44 (2022-23) 

To, 

Pre-Primary Parents 

 

Dear Parents,                                              
 
Greetings! 
 
This is to inform you that our Pre-Primary years will be going on a school field trip to a small village, 
Maglaad at Phansop. The trip is scheduled on 1st February 2023. 
 
This field trip will help students to experience life in remote places. They will learn as to how people 
in different environments tackle situations with the help of their available resources and knowledge. 
Students learn about diversity and adaptability in the lives of the people. This will also increase their 
perspective of the world. 
 
Key highlights of the trip: 

 Biogas plant 
 Various farm animals 
 School  

 
We are sure your child will return filled with excitement and knowledge. We are excited to share our 
time with them! 
 
To ensure that your child has a fun and safe experience we ask for your help with the following: 

- Wear comfortable Track Pant, T- Shirt, Sports Shoes and carry a cap. 

- Notify your teacher of any health conditions/concerns 
 

We also request you to send a local and traditional snack like Thalipeeth, Kothimbir Vadi, Ghaavne, 
Pohe, Upma or any other traditional food. 
 
*The field trip will be conducted in school hours and hence the school and bus timings stay 
same. 
 

 

Yours truly, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir. 

 


